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May 4, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings of Peace!

Please consider this as an invitation from our 7th & 8th Grade Literature students and teacher to
watch their Spring Production as part of their final requirements. This will be the culmination of the
activities of their lessons on theater and stage production. The class will do a musical and stage
performance of the Movie: Encanto on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 5PM to be held at the DCS
Veritas Hall. Doors will open at 4:30 PM.

Pre-K to 6th Grade classes will also perform as guest performers and will be part of the prelude (a
pre-show song and dance presentation) of the Literature class production.

To cover for the expenses for production materials and props and power bill, the class solicits a
donation (admission fee) of $10.00 for adults and $7.00 for non-DCS students & DCS
student/guest performers. Children 3 years old and below are free.

Everyone will still be asked to wear masks while watching the show and performers will be permitted
to remove their masks, but will wear them again after their performance.

We are hoping for your usual kind support. Please join us in working together as we do our best to
make things normal for our students in spite of the uncertainties of our present situation.

May God through the intercession of our holy father, St. Dominic de Guzman, bless us all always.
Thank you in advance.

Sincerely yours,

Sr. Esperanza H. Seguban, OP
School Principal


